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In March Plymouth councillors joined some of our Regeneration Steering Group 
members and Clarion Housing staff to mark the imminent start of construction 
work to build more than 200 new affordable homes for Barne Barton.

Cllr Pat Patel, Cllr George Wheeler, Cllr Sally Hayden and Cllr Rebecca Smith visited the scheme 
as part of a special stakeholder event marking the £22m project’s latest milestone and building 
work beginning this spring.  

“We have a long history in Plymouth, providing 
homes and shelter to those who need it most. Our 
redevelopment of Barne Barton begins another 
chapter in that history, and we are incredibly 
proud to be working with the council, development 
partners and the local community to finally turn 
our shared vision into a reality.”

“I was delighted to hear that Clarion is celebrating 
planning permission for continued works in the 
Barne Barton area. I have worked closely with all 
housing providers in the area and am excited to see 
the transformation in this close-knit community. 
Quality of housing has been a problem in this area 
for some time and I fully support all that Clarion is 
doing to improve the offering for my constituents.”

We also held an evening event at Tamar View Community Centre, which gave everyone the 
chance to view the latest plans, meet Lovell Homes and other partners as well as see how the 
new E-Brik platform will work. Thank you to all those of you who came along!
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If you have any questions about the regeneration please contact Keiron Hunt, 
Regeneration Manager on 0300 500 8000 or email barnebarton@clarionhg.com
myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

Contact us

Reporting repairs    
If you’re still living at Barne Barton there are a number of ways to report repairs: 

•	 using your Clarion online account at myclarionhousing.com 
•	� contacting customer services on 0300 500 8000
•	� via the website at: myclarionhousing.com/repairs-and-maintenance/request-a-repair.

Young creatives 

Follow the progress of new homes on  
Barne Barton Live

Congratulations to the young artists from 
Riverside Community Primary School who 
entered our recent drawing competition to 
celebrate Barne Barton’s community. The 
standard was incredibly high with so many 
brilliant entries from ages 5-11. 

Well done to our talented winners below,  
each one received a £15 voucher from Lovells.

A round of applause goes to Jen Foster 
(pictured above) winner of the free 
prize draw at our recent community 
event. Here she is being presented with a 
hamper of goodies by Stephanie Bennett 
from Lovell Homes. We hope you enjoy it.

Barne Barton Live is an online platform that allows you to view the 
new homes as they are built from your computer or mobile device.  
To find out more visit BarneBartonLive.com


